From: Bidar, Shiva

To: McGuigan, Patrick

Cc: Foster, Grant; Tao, Yang; Putnam, William

Subject: Re: TC: Agenda 09.11.19 & Draft Minutes for 8.14.19 & 8.27.19 meetings
Date: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 6:55:03 AM

Dear Patrick,
Please share the following email with TC:
Dear TC members,

My apologies for not being able to attend your September 11 meeting - | have another city
committee meeting that | need to attend as | serve on that committee.

I fully trust your decision regarding the need for any parking restrictions on the 400 and 500
blocks of Virginia Terrace. Mr. Putnam can provide you an update on the number of residents
who have remained as signators of the petition requesting parking restrictions on the 400 block
(I believe it is 13 out of 27.)

I would like to share that | have worked with the streets superintendent to request that these
blocks be posted as year around Clean Streets/Clean Lakes which will allow the street to be
fully plowed in the winter addressing the issue of street narrowing. Signs should be posted
within the next 6-8 weeks.

In addition, on the 400 block, I believe it would be helpful to have the 4 feet distance from
driveways be marked with yellow paint which will help in reducing the number of people
parking too close to the driveways and thus creating a lack of visibility for residents pulling
out of their driveways.

Thank you for your service,

Shiva Bidar
Alder, District 5
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